
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians 

From: Maura McKinnon, Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: Jan. 13, 2021 

Re: HR Update 

Requirement to abstain from working in more than one health facility in the event 

of an active COVID-19 outbreak 

 

The following information is being shared proactively, as there currently are no outbreaks 

declared in Horizon facilities in New Brunswick. 

 

Horizon wants to inform all employees and health professionals of Horizon’s direction 

for those who work in more than one health facility in the event an outbreak is declared 

at a facility. 

 

To prevent the spread of this virus, we ask Horizon staff and physicians to refrain from 

working in facilities that are not part of our network, such as a nursing home, when there 

is an active outbreak of COVID-19 in these facilities. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

